
 

 Selichot…  

  Prayers for Forgiveness  
 

 

Temple B’nai Torah 

invites you to join us  
 

Saturday, September 17, 2022 

7 pm  -  Dairy Dinner 

8 pm  -  Learning 

“On Repentance and Repair: In Conversation with Rabbi Danya Ruttenberg” 

 

 

 

 

 
 

9 pm  -  Havdalah and Selichot Service 
 

 NO COST  —  R.S.V.P. is only required if attending the dinner. 

Current Covid protocols will be followed. 

 

Selichot  -  special prayers for forgiveness  -  are added to the liturgy during the month of Elul as 
the High Holy Days approach.  Selichot prayers call out to God for forgiveness.  The Selichot    
service is traditionally held on the Saturday evening before Rosh Hashanah in order to give people 
a chance to reflect on the changes of behavior that they wish to make.  The service is held late in 
the evening when, it is said, the heavens are especially open to our prayers, and God will hear our 
prayers most clearly. 

Join us for an evening of learning focusing on the themes of repentance and 
repair.  Together we will watch and then discuss a series of short clips of Rabbi 
Danya Ruttenberg, Scholar in Residence at NCJW, in conversation with Rabbi 
Jill Maderer, Senior Rabbi of Congregation Rodeph Shalom, Philadelphia.  The 
conversation will be based on Rabbi Ruttenberg’s forthcoming book, On       
Repentance and Repair: Making Amends in an Unapologetic World. 
 

These videos are made available thanks to the URJ. 

SELICHOT DAIRY DINNER R.S.V.P. 
 

Name  ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone #   ___________________________________________ 

Email address  _________________________________________________________________ 

# of people attending Selichot Dinner  _______ 

Reflecting on what our members mean to us...  
 

Our annual Selichot Dairy Dinner is FREE for all members and potential members  
who RSVP by September 11th.   

 

Questions or concerns about dietary issues can be sent to Nadine, membership@tbtwantagh.org 
The R.S.V.P. tear off below can be dropped off or sent to the temple office, 2900 Jerusalem Ave, Wantagh, NY 11793 

 

 

 

As always, we ask that you bring a donation of non-perishable food items whenever you attend events at Temple. 


